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March 10, 2025 

Subject: Living Area Updates
Dear Residents and Families,

As you are aware, the construction project is progressing, though the timeline for the next steps remains fluid. Please note that the following dates are subject to change. We’d like to inform you of upcoming changes that may impact you or your loved ones.

Beginning the week of March 17, we anticipate temporarily closing the 1000-day room. Residents who usually have meals there will be relocated to the 800-day rooms. The puzzle table will also be moved to the 600-day room.

A temporary fire wall will be installed parallel to the back hallway wall of the 1000-day room. A 44-inch-wide corridor will remain open for access during this time.

There will be a single day where water service will need to be shut off for no more than two hours. Alternative restroom locations will be available, and plans will be in place to ensure all residents scheduled for baths during this time are accommodated.

We are aiming for residents currently on the 100 hallway to transition back to their homes on the 900 hallway during the last week of March. Once all spaces have undergone a thorough cleaning, residents from the 800 hallway will begin moving to the 100 hallway, likely at the end of that same week.

Our move team—comprising nurses, a social worker, and a recreation therapist—has carefully planned the transitions. Roommates will remain together, and every effort will be made to replicate the layout and setup of existing rooms.

If your loved one resides on the 800 hallway, the social worker will be reaching out to you, if they haven’t done so already, to address any questions or concerns and confirm a move date. We deeply appreciate your patience and understanding during this process. Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any additional questions.

Sincerely, 

Kelly Kramer, NHA

Hillview Health Care Center

kkramer@lacrossecounty.org
608-519-9357
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